
 
June 30, 2022 
 
Denise Harris 
Town of Warrenton 
PO Box 341 
Warrenton, VA 20188 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
The Virginia Outdoors Foundation (VOF) is pleased to award your proposal, Preserve 
Warrenton Horse Show Grounds Open Space, submitted to the Preservation Trust Fund-
Public Access Program, a grant award of $100,000. This project will permanently protect 
land for public use and enjoyment. A grant agreement will be sent for review and signature 
within the month.  
 
VOF recognizes the merit of access to open space for all citizens, and the funded project 
will result in this goal.  VOF is glad to support Town of Warrenton in the pursuit to make 
outdoor space more accessible for all. 

 

Warmest regards, 
 
 
Emily White 
Conservation Grant Program Manager 
 


